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On April 2, 2022, Shine City Project cleaned up at Mt. Charleston!  

 

Our seventeen volunteers made our way to Macks Canyon, a popular campground in the Spring 

Mountains National Recreation Area.  

 

 
 



 

 

It was great being able to breathe in the fresh, cool air while being surrounded by the numerous trees!  

 

In the distance, we could also still see snow in the higher elevations!  

 

 
 

With grabbers and trash bags, our volunteers picked up litter in areas near the campground entrance and 

along Macks Canyon Road.  

 

After a couple hours, our volunteers were able to collect over 290 pounds of litter!  

 

We had a great time being at Mt. Charleston! 

 

 


